SALFORD CITY COUNCIL

Have your say in School Admissions

Recent changes mean that all Local Authorities now have to consult with parents

and Community groups who may have an interest in the local area on admission arrangements for entry to school in September 2011
If you take a look at our website www.salford.gov.uk/admission-procedures-consultation there are full details of the admission arrangements proposed by Salford City Council. 

These proposed arrangements cover: -

· The proposed number of children which can be admitted to each school.

· How to get your child into a school. 

· How we decide who gets a place in a primary school if there are more requests than places available.
· How we decide who gets a place in a secondary school if there are more requests than places available.
· Whether you need to provide any additional information for your application to be considered under the right section.

· What happens if you apply late.
· Who keeps waiting lists for schools that are full.

Now is your chance to have a say on these proposals. If you wish to comment please email school.admissions@salford.gov.uk by 1 March 2010 or write to the Admissions and Exclusions Team at Children’s Services Directorate, Minerva House, Pendlebury Road, Swinton M27 4EQ. 

If you require further information you can also contact the Admission and Exclusions Team on 0161 778 0415.

